Dear Chapter Presidents/Sisters,
I am emailing you with a request to update your current Chapter Strategic Action Plan. You may have already completed this task since a Strategic Action Plan is merely goal setting for your chapter. If you haven't written chapter goals for this year, simply use the template that I have included in this email (it is not required to use the attached template!).  In order to support your goal setting, you may watch the short YouTube Video that I have included as a link to this email.  If all else fails and you would like the request to be clarified, please feel free to contact me by phone or email.

Attached: YouTube link, 6 Goal/Strategic Action Plan Template and explanation

YouTUBE Video Link: https://youtu.be/PpWKkL94Rmo
Steps: 

1) Watch the video and/or read the template  
2) Meet with your chapter leaders and revise your current Strategic Action Plan or write 6 Goals for the 2015-2016 Chapter Events

3) Bring the 6 Goals Template or other Strategic Action Plan to the Spring Executive Board Meeting

Please bring your completed Chapter Goals/Strategic Action Plan to the March 19, 2016 Executive Board Meeting!
Thank you! Please respond that you received this email<3
Dr. Sue L. Pettit

2015-2016 Omega State President

